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I oppose SB 348 for the following reasons: 

Oregon does not have the resources to implement M114.  Minorities and women will 

be impacted the most (negatively) with this regulation. This new law will be again 

challenged in court costing millions of tax payer dollars.  

It increases a purchase cost from $65 to $150. This is nuts! You’ve eliminated the 

poor from exercising their 2A rights.  

Lastly, there is NOTHING in this proposed law to make anyone in OREGON safer!! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Rand Rietmann 

17648 Edmundson Road, Sisters, Or. 

 


